11JUN16

From: FSO-MT 10 5SR
To: VCDR 10 55R

Subj: Report for JUN Meeting

Later this month an online training session will be held to review
current policies and practices which govern presentation of the
Auxiliary Search Coordination and Execution (AUXSC&E) class. The date
for this session has not yet been set but is expected to be in the second
half of the month.

The AUXSC&E course is an offshoot from the National Search and
Rescue School — it is regulated by the USCG and the final exam is
reviewed and graded by SAR School personnel.

A fall 2016 class is being formulated and details will be made available
to all flotillas ASAP.

Very respectfully,

Paul Dowty

Cc: DCDR 10, FCs 10, FSOs-MT 10, SR 10, ADSO-MT SNC



